
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Tue Oct 1 19:23:01 2024 / +0000  GMT

GIVING BACK CANDY

	 

 A lot of kids received a lot of Halloween candy going door-to-door last Monday night, and in some cases too much. So Bolton

Family Dental Centre was buying back the excess, for $1 per pound. Dr. Rosanna Porretta said the collected candy will be going to

Canadian Food For Children, while local youngsters reduce their chances of getting cavities. Cameron Besko, 11, of Bolton was

making his contribution while Porretta and receptionist Victoria Villari watched.Photo by Bill Rea
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